Cooperative Light & Power

Your Touchstone Energy” Partner KT

Right-of-Way (ROW) Clearing Notice

Starting in October, vegetation management activities will
be occurring along select overhead primary line right of
ways (ROW). Starting in Isabella and then moving to the
Knife River area, you may see contractors managing the
ROW using manual and mechanical means through the fall
and winter. The objective of this work is to re-claim the
ROW by proactively removing woody vegetation growing
under and alongside the power lines to prevent future line
interference. The benefits of vegetation management are
safe and reliable power, public safety, accessibility for
linemen restoring outages and performing routine
maintenance, wildfire mitigation, and a decrease in annual
outages and duration times due to trees. Thank you for your
cooperation. Reach out to the forester Stephanie with any
questions. 218-854-7906



